
No. EDN-U (G-II)Road Safety/2022-3093 
Office of the Dy. Director of Higher Education 
UnaDistt. Una (HP) 

Email ddhe-una-hp@gov.in 
Ph. No: 01975 223850 Dated: 12.12.2022 

To 

All the Principals/HMs 
GSSS/GHS 
Una, Distt, Una (HP). 

Subject:- Regarding establishment of Road Safety Clubs in Educational Institutions 

Memo, 

With reference to the worthy Directorate of Higher Education H.P Shimla letter No. 

EDN-HE(21F(10)13/2022-Road Safety Dated November,2022 on the subject cited above. 

In this context you were directed to organize road safety activities in your school as per 

sOP's prepared by Tansport Department. Document each activity properly supported by 2-3 

high resolution photographs. Hard copy of report and selected Posters, Painting, Model.Slogan, 

Songs Cartoons, Poems and Videos related to road safety may be submitted to this office.Role 

played by Good Samaritan of the institution if any in saving lives of injured persons, may be 

highlighted in the report. 

Further you are directed to send the detail of School level Road Safety Club 

Program Coordinator. The link wil be shared on WhatsApp Group. 

Dy Director of Higher Education 

UnaDistt. Una(H.P) 

Endst. No. Even dated Una-174303 the December, 2022. 

Copy to: 
1. The Director of Higher Education, H.P Shimla for information please. 

Dy Director of Higher Education 
UnaDistt. Una(H.P) 
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